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12/11/2022  11:44:252022/4190/P OBJ Ellen Gates Crestview is located on one of the highest points in the Dartmouth Park Conservation Area and is already 

highly visible on the skyline. The proposed telecommunications equipment would protrude aggressively into 

the skyline and would be visible from locations throughout the Conservation Area and also from Hampstead 

Heath. It would also loom over and dominate the adjacent St. Mary¿s Brookfield, which is a Grade II* listed 

building.  There is no possibility of screening, either natural or man-made. Visual clutter, in such an exposed 

position, would therefore cause serious visual harm not only to the Conservation Area but also to St Mary's. 

The proposed telecommunications equipment thus would cause substantial harm to the Conservation Area 

and to the character and setting of St Mary's.
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